
February Newsletter  
 

Dear parents: 

 The time is just flying by! We spent last month talking about 

winter, artic animals, and winter apparel. This month we will be focusing 

on dental health, and Valentine’s Day, and continue our count down to 

the 100th Day of school, just to name a few. What better way to 

express love and how important our family is, then during Valentine’s 

Day? The children will be learning about love and family. We will be 

discussing the people in our family and how much we love them. We will 

also be talking about different ways we can show love through acts of 

kindness!  

This month we will also be focusing on the: 

• Letters: Pp, Qq, and Rr.  

• Number: 6, 7, 8   

• Color: Black, Orange, And Brown 

• Shape: Heart  

 

 In addition to our weekly religion lessons, the children will be 

learning the Hail Mary, and the Our Father. We will also be discussing 

St. Valentine and Lent.  

 

Important dates: 

 

• Superintendent’s Conference Day 2/9 ~ No School  

• Valentine Day celebration Details to follow ~ 2/14  

• No School Winter Recess ~ 2/19 – 2/23 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact me via email. RPecchia916@gmail.com 

 

~ Mrs. Hughes, Mrs. Bona, and Mrs. Hassett ~ 
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